
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are very much looking forward to teaching your child next year and meeting you 
in September. We will, of course, send a letter out at the beginning of next term 
outlining topics, homework etc.  

Until then, here is a booklet of activities that you can do with your child. Some may 
promote conversations about transitioning to Year 5 and their thoughts and feelings 
about this. Some activities in here are linked to our new topic where we will be 
learning all about the Vikings! At the end of the booklet is a bank of fun ideas that 
you can do over the summer while enjoying more time off and worrying less about 
school work. 

Obviously, the past term has been full of uncertainty and change for your child so we 
hope that they can use the Summer holidays to reflect on the time that they have 
had a home and all the great things that have come out of it, as well as think about 
some things they want to do moving forward.  

We have named our Autumn Term topic ‘Viking Voyagers’  - I wonder if your child 
can work out why we have called it this and why it is spelt differently. If you want to 
spend any time this summer holidays learning about The Vikings then we’d love to 
hear all the things you have found out when we return in September.  

We will begin the year by studying Beowulf in literacy; it would be great, if you have 
the book at home, if your child could read the text and become familiar with it over 
the holidays. There are many different variations available, some which are not 
accessible to children, so we recommend the version   ‘Beowulf the Brave’ by Julia 
Green.   There are some great film versions online (although reading is preferable) 
but we ask that you check these before your child watches them as some of the 
interpretations can be a little gory! 

We would love to see as much of this booklet as you can bring back into school with 
you; especially the ‘All About Me’ and ‘Reflection Writing’ pages. This will help us to 
learn a bit about you. 

We really hope that you have a great summer and that they are looking forward to 
joining us in Year 5. We are certainly looking forward to having them! 

Best wishes, 

Miss Morgan, Mrs Rose, Mrs Harris, Miss Ford and Mrs Ryan 



 

 

  

My birthday is… 



 

  

 



 

  

Reflection… 

Now you have thought about your best memories from Year 4, we would like you to 
do a short piece of writing to put those ideas together. Think about paragraphs as well 

as your punctuation and spelling. If there was something that you particularly 
enjoyed, that you think that we could do in Year 5, then sell it to us – perhaps you can 

persuade us to do it in Year 5 too! : ) 
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Use these Viking Runes (their version of 
an alphabet) to design a scroll all about 

you. 

Include your name, written in runes. You 
may want to include pictures or other 

words of things that represent you. 



  



  



  



 

 

  

Here is a bank of words that you will come across in our Viking Topic in the Autumn Term. 

Take time to read the words and make sure you know what they mean. If there are any words 
here that you are not sure of, talk to an adult and see if they can help or look the words up. You 
could even create a glossary for those new words to remind you what they mean in the future. 

              

Glossary: 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

_____________________ ___________________________________________________________________ 

  



 

  



 

  

Design a Viking Shield 
Archaeologists have not found much evidence for complete Viking shields, although parts of the fittings have been 

found, like the central boss (raised, hard bit in the middle). 

Circular shields were up to a metre across and made of a single layer of planks fitted together. There was a central 
hollow iron boss to protect the hand, a handle (grip) riveted to the back, and bindings on the rim, sometimes 

made from leather. Use this template to design your own shield that you would have with you in a battle. Try and 
choose colours that would represent you. 



  



 


